
Atlantic City Board of Education 

Committee Meeting - 5:00 pm -- Regular Meeting - 6:00 pm 

March 18, 2025 

Call To Order: Mr. Walter Johnson 

Roll Call: Mr. Bailey, Ms. Bridgers, Mr. Chowdhury, Mr. Dorsey, 
Mr. Johnson, Mr. Mayfield, Mr. McKinley. 

Also present: Dr. Small, Mr. Rose, Ms. Morris, Mrs. Ricketts, Ms. Saunders, 
Mrs. Riley. 

Student Representative: Mr. Zeeshan Bakhtiar 

Statement of Notice 
A notice of the committee/regular meeting was published in the Press of Atlantic City, mailed to the City 
Clerk and posted on the bulletin board of the Citi Center Building at 1300 Atlantic Avenue, Atlantic City, New 
Jersey 08401 on January 18, 2025. 

Flag Salute: Mrs. Ricketts led those assembled in the flag salute. 

Vision & Mission Statement: Noted for the record. 

Vision: Atlantic City Public Schools and members of the community believe in the development of the whole 
child. Together we are committed to providing a nurturing, safe and stimulating environment for all students to 
continuously learn and grow. 

Mission: All students will be actively engaged and supported as they learn and grow on the journey to become 
independent, life-long learners equipped for the 21st Century. 

Superintendent's Report- Dr. La'Quetta S. Small 
Dr. Small expressed gratitude to everyone who attended the district's convocation on Friday, March 14, 2025. 
She suggested that everyone take the time to review all text messages sent by our district's communication 
specialist, as well as the information shared on the Atlantic City Public Schools Facebook page. She stated, we 
take pride in the sharing of our good news. Dr. Small also acknowledged March as Women's History Month. She 
recognized Ms. Diane Saunders for her fifty years of service with the school district. 

Student Representatives - Zeeshan Bakhtiar discussed various topics, including the afterschool tutoring 

program, the new hire for the band position, spring sports, the college fair, the multi-lingual celebration, and 

winter sports. He highlighted the mental and physical contributions the Atlantic Care Teen Center is providing 

to our high school students. Mr. Bakhtiar also discussed the completion of the 2025/2026 school year course 

selection and expressed excitement over the new courses being added to the curriculum. Lastly, Mr. Bakhtiar 

acknowledged the students of the month by grade level. 

Public Comments - None 




































































































































